
Parking Reminder for Parents and Carers 

 

Please can we remind parents and carers not to 

put our families at unnecessary risk by parking on 

the cycle lanes. ‘Drop off’ and ‘pick up’ are busy 

times of the day Please park within the allocated 

parking zones approaching Kingfisher Drive and 

Larkspur Gardens (just past Orchard Vale 

Community School).  

Should you need to park within residential areas, 

please do so respectfully. We regularly liaise with 

the Civil Enforcement Officers and the Police who 

monitor our roads.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


